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FIRE RELATED PRODUCT RECALL NOTIFICATION 
 

 

Holden Fuel Leak Problem 
16 January 2008                                                               ACTION - New Zealand recall.      

Problem A fuel line in the engine bay could rub against a clip, potentially 
causing wear and a fuel leak. 

Details Affected models are all WM Statesmans, V6 VE Commodores, V6 
Ute and Caprice long-wheelbase models built since mid-2006. 

What to do Owners of affected models will be contacted by Holden. For any 
further queries contact your local Holden dealer service 
department. 

More 
Information 

No recall notice was issued, refer to the links below: 
Stuff news article 
Consumer website 

 

New Zealand Fire Service 
Fire Research & Investigation Unit 

http://www.stuff.co.nz/205182
http://www.consumer.org.nz/recalls/view/holden-fuel-leak-problem

